From:
Sent: 26 No

26 November 2014 12:04

To:

**Subject:** Planning application 2014/5499/L

To Camden council

Planning department

By email: planning@camden.gov.uk cc; sarah.hayward@camden.gov.uk

20 Wren Street London WC1X 0HB

26/11/2014

Dear Sirs

Re: Planning application 2014/5499/L

## Request to allow this late response and extend the time for responses

I am one of the neighbours of the subject property, a former pub and a formal consultee on previous planning applications for the site the latest of which appears to have been refused on appeal. Contrary to the council's practice on those previous applications, I have not been sent any notice of this application this time and was only alerted today by another neighbor to the notice pinned to a tree on the street. Had I known about this planning application sooner I would have made my response in time, as I have been involved in responding to the proposed plans throughout the last two years. In fact I had been waiting to receive from you the decision on the appeal for the last planning application. I am sure that the planning inspector who heard the appeal told us that we would receive the decision by post. This appears to have also never to be sent. Under the circumstances I ask that you allow this late response. I also ask that you extend the time to allow other affected neighbours to respond.

## Reasons why i object to this planning application for glass balustrade on the existing roof

- 1. The planning documents on-line do not provide any details about the glass balustrade including drawings, proposed height, colour etc or any additional structures on the roof.. under the circumstances I objet to the planning application, as it is too vague and would allow all manner of monstrous structures to be build under the name "glass balustrade".
- 2. I believe that a glass balustrade would be too modern looking and therefore out of character with the listed property and adjacent buildings.
- 3. I live at the rear of the building and I am very concerned about the loss of light to my property. The application does not contain enough information or any drawings for me to be able to ascertain the effect / loss of light that would affect me.

Yours faithfully

Anna Rosen 0HB 20 Wren Street London WC1X